
 Hyde Street, South Grafton NSW 2461 • 02 6642 2344 •  gillwinga-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au •  www.gillwinga-
 

Principal: Mr Trent Patterson 

 

 
 

Gillwinga 
  Public School 

        A Leader in Excellence, Innovation + Opportunity 

Final activities for the Term 

The last week of the semester continues to be very busy. 
Monday our Dance group performed at South Grafton High 
School NAIDOC Ceremony, Tuesday has K, 1 and 2 having a visit 
from the Responsible Pet ownership group, Wednesday 
NAIDOC Games for Year 5, Thursday NAIDOC Speeches at 
Westlawn for selected stage 2 and 3 students, PSSA Boys Touch 
Football game and Green Treat day and Friday we are having 
our NAIDOC activity day. 

Parent/Teacher meetings 

I would like to thank the parents who have taken the opportunity to meet with teachers to discuss your child’s 
report. It has been terrific to see the positive partnership between school and home which will help to provide the 
best education for your child. If you have not been able to arrange a time and would like to please contact the 
school.  

New School Uniform 2019 

The P&C has finalised the new school uniform and I thank them for their 
work and organisation with this. The new uniform will be able to be worn 
from the beginning of next year with a phase in period during 2019. With the 
new uniform will come the expectation that all students wear the uniform to 
school.  The shirt will be available from the front office and should be worn 
with navy shorts or navy skort (shorts can also be worn by the girls).  Shorts 
or skorts can be purchased from shops in Grafton such as Big W, Target, 
Lowes and Best & Less. Shoes should be black joggers or black leather worn 
with black socks.  Navy jackets or jumpers (no hoodies) can be purchased at 
the above stores.  Parents are able to take the jacket or jumper into Hip 
Pocket in Iolanthe Street, South Grafton (near Bunnings) where they will embroider the school logo for $5.00.   

Assistant Principal Position 

The Assistant Principal position has been finalised and the successful applicant was Ms Leah Fowles. Ms Fowles has 
worked in the local area for the past 9 years at Grafton Public School as a specialist numeracy teacher and at Coutts  
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 Crossing Public School as an Instructional Leader and Relieving Principal.  I am sure Ms Fowles will have a positive 
impact at Gillwinga Public School. Changes will occur to 3/4C with Ms Cross returning to class 5 days a week and Ms 
Nay and Mr Palmer being support teachers. 

Bus behaviour 

Please remind your child that all people deserve to be treated with respect and this includes students on buses and 
bus drivers. It is important for the safety of all that students follow the directions of the bus driver and always 
remain seated.  

Enjoy the Holidays 

I would like to wish all a happy and safe 
holiday and look forward to students 
returning to school on Tuesday July 24. Have 
fun. 

Uniforms Half Price 

Uniform items currently in stock are all half 
price.  We have the following uniform items 
on sale: 

Shorts:  Sizes 4, 6, 10, 14 
Skorts: Sizes 4, 12 
Fleecy trackpants: Sizes 4, 8, 10 
Microfibre trackpants:  Size 4, 6, 12 
Jackets: Sizes 4, 6, 10, 14 
Shirts: Sizes 14 and M  
 

Girls Touch Football 

On Friday 22nd of June Gillwinga 
Public School’s girls touch football 
team played against Grafton Public School. Our team played a great game 
and came away with the win 3-2. The girls showed great sportsmanship to 
each other and to the Grafton team. The team will continue to train next 
term to prepare for the next game. Well done girls! 

 

Week 10 Term 2: 

3 July 2018 

Newsletter 

mailto:gillwinga-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.gillwinga-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
http://www.gillwinga-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 Hyde Street, South Grafton NSW 2461 • 02 6642 2344 •  gillwinga-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au •  www.gillwinga-
 

Principal: Mr Trent Patterson 

 

 
 

 

Book Fair 

Book Week is Week 5, Term 3.  The Book Fair 
will be on Wednesday, 22nd August. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Canteen News 

Chips 70c and Jelly custard 60c available at recess today and tomorrow from the 
canteen.  See below for expressions of interest for new items at the canteen.  Please 
complete these and return to school. 
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